
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to remind you that your membership fee 

for the [Club Name] is due on [Due Date]. 

Your continued support is vital to the club's activities and initiatives. We appreciate your 

commitment and hope to see you at our upcoming events! 

Please make the payment by the due date to continue enjoying the benefits of being a member. If 

you have already made the payment, please disregard this notice. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to 

us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 

[Contact Information] 


